
Step Up Cornerstone 
 
I want to start by thanking you for your incredible response to Step-Up Cornerstone this 
year. 
 
Between new estimate of giving cards and those who sacrificially chose to step up their 
giving this year, we saw an increase of close to $6,000.00 a month. 
 
However, that’s kind of like “but”, this past year Cornerstone was faced with several 
financial challenges, all of which God met through his people as well as the rental income 
we received from Forestkids. 
 
Through the year we were running behind in our budgeted giving and the staff was diligent in 
keeping spending to a minimum.  Two significant gifts during the winter made sure that we 
ended the church year well financially. 
 
Your sacrificial response during Step-Up and the rental income from the Korean Church 
means that we are able to increase our budget this year to reflect increased costs and offer 
our staff a cost of living increase. 
 
Angela does remind me that, God has provided before, and He will provide again. 
 
 
Thank you and as we look ahead to a great year of making a difference, Here, Near and Far 
Away. 
 
For the Kingdom Denn 
 
 
 


